
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY MEETING 
If you’re a volunteer in either nursery or Children’s Church, please plan to 
stay for a brief meeting today at 11:55 in the older kid’s classroom #107. 
This is an essential time to connect and give feedback on our kids’ minis-
tries and we need your input. Thank you! 

SMALL GROUPS 
If you’re looking to grow spiritually, our Small Groups are a great next 
step! Please contact the church office if you are interested in finding out 
more.   

DISTRICT ASSEMBLY 
Please pray for the Holy Spirit’s leading and a productive time at the Dis-
trict Assembly beginning this evening and going through Tuesday at 
Mountain View Church in Tumwater. Representing CrossPoint will be 
Michele Fode, Jesse & Brandi Davis, and Pastor Eric.  

CAMPOUT PLANNING 
If you’d like to be part of the planning team for our all-church campout on 
August 8-10, please contact our office.   

THANK YOU 
To all who helped to make our Good Friday/Easter weekend services 
and fellowship a meaningful time, THANK YOU! We’re grateful for God’s 
many blessings through your helping hands and gifts of time and service.  

BOARD UPDATE 
• Welcome to our newest Board members Michele Fode, Kevin Moseley 

and Jeb Brooks! Susan Oakes will be interviewing each one, so look for 
that article in the next newsletter. 

• Kari Gillette was re-elected Church Treasurer and Dawn Lindner was 
re-elected Board Secretary. 

• Our building fund has been renamed the “Building Project Fund”. 
Please note this on any future donations for building projects. 

• We are continuing to review our abuse prevention policy. 

  

 

 

 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

TODAY 

Nursery 
TBD, Kristen Depew 
 

Children’s Church 
Check-in: Karlene Reynolds 
PreK-1st: Courtney Reynolds 
2nd-5th: Mary & Chessa 
 

Bulletins 
Tyler McLean 
 

Greeter 
Laurie Zylstra -Haagsma 

 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Nursery 
Michele Fode, Annaliese Gillette 
 

Children’s Church 
Check-in:  
PreK-1st: Mitch Snyder 
2nd-5th: Elizabeth Snyder 
 

Bulletins 
Antonio Vasquez 
 

Greeter 
Bob Fode 

Welcome! We are delighted that you are with us today. Our 
hope and prayer is that you will experience God’s love and 
presence as we worship, and that you’ll leave refreshed and 
encouraged. Pastor Eric is starting a new sermon series to-
day, “Wired to Connect”, and will bring the message 
“Relational to the Core” from John 15:9-17. If you’d like to fill out a Con-
nect Card, you can scan the QR code or find one in the seat pocket. If 
you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Children’s Church program. Kids ages PreK through 5th grade are 
dismissed just before the morning message. Please remember to sign 
in your child at the check-in desk just down the north hall.  

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually & enjoy the life God created us for. 

Our Mission 
To love people where they are 

and help them follow Jesus 
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FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

PASTOR ERIC DEPEW 
office: 360.354.3554  |  cell: 509.771.5027 
email: edepew@crosspoint-church.com 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 
OFFICE HOURS 

TUESDAY - THURSDAY  8AM - 1PM 
FRIDAY - PASTOR’S DAY OFF, OFFICE CLOSED 

 
 
 

 

                 A Church Of The Nazarene 
 

 
 
 

8686 Vinup Rd.  |  Lynden, WA 98264 
crosspoint-church.com  

 360.354.3554  
     info@crosspoint-church.com 

 
                  For calendar,  
             click on Resources 

ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (offering 

boxes located in 
foyer and at back 

of sanctuary) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
crosspointlynden 
after you sign in 


